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August 28, 1979

Docket No. 70-754

General Electric Company
P. O. Box 460
Pleasanton, California 94566

Attention: R. W. Darmitzel, Manager, IPO

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of June 15, 1979 in response to our Notice of
Violation dated May 21, 1979.

The corrective actions you have taken will be reviewed during the next
physical protection inspection. As requested, we have reviewed the
severity classification of the apparent items of noncompliance observed
during the inspection. We have determined no change is warr' 'ec' .

Sincerely,

.

g R. Norderhaug, Chief
F Safeguards Branch
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